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Ministry of the 	 135 St. Clair Avenue West 

Environment 
	

Suite 100 

Toronto Ontario 

M4V 1P5 

July 26, 1978 

Mr. J. Swaigen, 
Counsel, 
Canadian Environmental Law Association, 
Suite 303, 
One Spadina Crescent, 
Toronto, Ontario. 
M5S 115, 

Dear Mr. Swaigen: 

Attached as per your request are copies of the 
paper by Messrs. M.P. Forestell and T.W. Drew which 
were presented at the 25th Ontario Industrial Waste 
Conference. 

In addition, I am requesting our Information 
Services Branch to provide you with a copy of the 
proceedings when they are available and to place your 
name on the Conference mailing list which will ensure 
that you receive future notices. 

Yours truly, 

D.P. Caplice, 
Director, 
Environmental Approvals Branch. Attach. 
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